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Comments I am amazed that consideration could be given to this application as the infrastructure of this area just
cannot take anymore development. I have the following objections: As mentioned above the local
infrastructure cannot support any more development, this includes all the houses currently under
construction. It will not provide increased employment. Building will be carried out by contractors and
once completed they would employ staff from other areas with experience of working in an incinerator
environment. The local roads are simply not suitable for the projected increase of heavy HGVs bringing
heavy loads of waste from outside the area. The incidence of potholes has increased due to the current
number of lorries from Bleach of Lavant and Grundon etc. The sub-structure of our roads is such they
the volume of traffic creates potholes and these are not repaired quickly which means the pothole
becomes a serious danger to life and limb of drivers, cyclists and pedestrians. Due to the number of
houses being built the air quality on many of the roads has deteriorated to a level that asthma suffers
are seriously at risk. This proposed incinerator would make this situation extremely bad due to the
amount of CO2 it would create. Queues of traffic at peak times are adding to the air pollution and the
condition of the roads. This area has many visitors and the visual impact of this incinerator is
unacceptable. The view from the South Downs looking towards the sea would be marred by great blot
on the landscape. Currently the views are inviting and include Arundel Castle, Arundel and Chichester
Cathedrals and many areas of historic woodland and sites of scientific interest. The Councils and many
residents of this area are doing as much as possible to improve recycling, and we all know that West
Sussex already has sufficient incinerators for deal with the county's waste. Why are we being asked to
take on other areas waste, it is their problem not ours. The incinerator seriously affects Arun District
Councils plans for a small village centre with 1500 houses, schools and all the supporting facilities
(doctors surgeries, dentists and leisure facilities etc.) which are far more important for this area. Too
many areas of good arable land are already being lost to this area. Why have brown sites not been
considered if they really must build an incinerator?
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